Treynor Community School District
Board of Directors
Work Session

November 13, 2017
1. Call to Order
2. Roll Call
3. Facilities Tour
4. Next Steps
5. Adjournment
Minutes

The Board of Directors of the Treynor Community School District met in special session on Monday, November 13,
2017, 5:00 p.m., in the MS/HS Library, located in Middle School Building, 102 E. Main St., Treynor, IA 51575.

Call to Order
President Amy Graber called the special meeting to order at 5:09 p.m.

Roll Call
The following board members were present: President Graber, Sally Myers, Mickey Stogdill, and Brandon
Vorthmann. Vice President Heidi Guttau-Fox was absent.

Facilities Tour

Patty Walter led the board members, Interim Superintendent Howell, and Board Secretary VanFosson on a tour of
the Middle School/High School building to see where the projected changes in the facilities would occur if the board
were to move forward with a building addition and renovations.

Next Steps
Board members will continue to consider the proposed plan drawn up by BCDM Architects of Omaha.

Adjournment
A motion was made by Stogdill, seconded by Myers, to adjourn the meeting at 6:18 p.m. Motion carried 4-0.
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